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Contents:Park Lane Family,  
It is hard to believe, although the stifling heat says otherwise, 
that our Summer holiday has arrived meaning we have reached 
the end of yet another academic year. This year has allowed us 
to re-join as a Family and it has been filled with successes, 
achievements and so many cherished memories.  

We must begin by expressing gratitude to our Family for the 
turnout to all of our Sporting Events last week: Sports Day 
Week is one of the most eagerly awaited events of the year, with 
this year being no exception! Each and every day was a roaring 
success, and we were thrilled to be able to share them with you, 
as were our Griffins. It fills us with great pride that we were able 
to retain the Cup against Race Leys: what a wonderful 
achievement. It goes without saying that these events would not 
be possible without the meticulous planning and enthusiasm 
from our Head of Sports, Miss Davies and Sports Coach, Miss 
Everitt - we look forward to what next year will bring!  

With each new year, we sadly bid farewell to a few members of 
our Park Lane Family: Miss Archer and Miss Khalifa from our 
Nursery Team and Mr Bowerbank from our Nurture Team will 
all be moving on to pastures new: we wish them the very best in 
their next venture. Mr Duffield, a member of our Nurture Team, 
will also be moving to our Sister School, Race Leys. We are sure 
that you will be joining us in applauding them in the support 
that they have shown towards the school and our children 
during their time with us. We are thrilled to share that Miss 
White and Miss Hull have both returned from Maternity and we 
look forward to them being back with our Griffins supporting 
and nurturing their needs. We will also be welcoming Miss 
Roper to our Family and are sure that you will make her feel 
extremely welcome as she begins this new adventure. 

We wish you a wonderful Summer 
holiday with your Families, enjoying 
the time together. The gates of Park 
Lane will reopen for our Family on 
Wednesday 7th September.  
 
Warmest of Wishes, 
Alexandra Ladbury 
Head of School



 
 

 

 

 
 
 
 

 

 

Pre-School Griffins

Primary School of the Year 

Mini Griffins
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The Mini Griffins really enjoyed celebrating our Griffin Arts Festival 
this year. We decided to look at 'David Attenborough' as our ‘Change 
Maker’. Our Mini Griffins enjoyed walks through our school 
woodland area, using their eyes and ears to look and listen to the 
animals. The children collected natural materials from the forest 
floor and we took them back to Nursery to create pictures. 
We sat and watched some short clips about the work David 
Attenborough has completed, looking at different animals and their 
habitats. We also had a visit from Cool Critters: Phil explained about 
different animals, where they lived, what they ate and they were even 
allowed to touch the animals too - lots of brave Griffins! 

For our GAF performance, we collated a montage of all the fun things 
that we had completed throughout and showed parents this on our 
iPads. Overall, we had lots of fun learning about how we can do little 
things to make a change for the better in our world. 

What a phenomenal year Mini Griffins - it has been a 
pleasure observing your develop!  

Over our GAF fortnight, our Pre-School Griffins have been 
focusing upon the work of 'Sir David Attenborough'. This 

particular Change Maker really interested Pre-Schools' curious 
minds as we explored the pioneering work he has accomplished 

over his life time. Our children were particularly moved by a 
scene from Our Planet, where Sir David showed us the melting 
artic ice cap, with a lone polar bear struggling to find ice to live 

and hunt on. This sparked conversation about what we can do to 
help save the polar bears, other animals, and ultimately, our 

planet. We discovered there is lots of thing we can change to help 
however, we began by looking a little closer to home and helped 
the wildlife in our nursery garden by ensuring it was litter free; 

we even discovered a rabbit is living there! 

We were lucky enough to have a visit from Phil at Cool Critters, 
who brought along some amazing animals for us to meet, such as 
Spiders, Tree Frogs, Snakes and Lizards: it was wonderful to see 

our very own budding Attenboroughs! Peaking our interest in 
animals large and small, we focused our art work on creating 

both a land and sea animal frieze for our GAF showcase, 
including crabs, octopi and fish, monkeys, sloths and snakes. 

 Well done on becoming Change Makers yourselves Pre-
School and for a fantastic year filled with learning!
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Reception

Year 1

For our Griffin Arts Festival this year, Reception have been celebrating the 
legacy of 'Amelia Earhart.' After investigating this Change Maker, the 
children decided they would like to create old-fashioned aeroplane sculptures 
to display for their community. Reception repurposed recycled goods to create 
unique aircrafts with cardboard, wood, and lots of paint. To showcase our 
aviator, the children experimented with different chalks, crayons, waxes, and 
powered paints to produce portraits of Earhart.  

Reception have loved learning all about the skies, and have demonstrated a 
mix of artistic styles that they have developed over the year to represent their 
knowledge of the world above us as they have constructed birds with feathers, 
bees with beads, and cotton wool clouds for their art pieces. The children have 
excitedly spent their Griffin University this term rehearsing performance art 
pieces for the festival. RJE have been looking into famous poets, reading and 
reciting poetry, with a special piece ready to perform to parents, and RST have 
enjoyed singing lessons to belt out their song which celebrates all change 
makers.  
 
It has been a pleasure watching your grown throughout this year 
Reception: you will all be wonderful in Year 1! 

For our GAF celebrations, we looked at the Change Maker, 'Steve 
Irwin.' The children began the festivities by using different 

sources to research who Steve Irwin was. Following on from this, 
the children then wrote their very own fact files all about Steve 
Irwin. Furthermore, the children had lots of fun creating their 

own acrostic animal poems. We also took part in lots of Art 
activities using different mediums: we created our own animal 

prints using oil pastels, created jelly fish using the bubble paint 
method and painted our own crocodiles.  

Year 1 also did some research on endangered animals and 
created a rhino collage full of endangered animals. Furthermore, 

we created jelly fish out of paper plates and bubble wrap!  
Lastly, Year 1 had an amazing time taking part in an animal 

dance workshop and they created a dance to the Little Mermaid’s 
‘Under the Sea’.  

The children had lots of fun performing this to their 
grown ups and did a fantastic job - what a year you've 

had Year 1! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 2
In Year 2, our Change Maker was 'Charles Darwin'. As part of our 
work on our Change Maker, we learnt all about evolution and 
natural selection. We began by researching Charles Darwin's life 
and showing our understanding through freezeframes. We also 
used this knowledge to create word silhouette's full of key words 
about Charles Darwin and his life. In our English lessons, we also 
looked at the features of a Kenning's poem and created our very 
own poetry all about apes. 

We created fossils out of clay, thinking carefully about their 
markings and then painted these using natural colours. Throughout 
GAF, we developed our photography skills, which included a visit 
from a Nicholas Chamberlain photography student as well as a visit 
to Nicholas Chamberlain's photography studio for some selected 
children. We used our new photography skills to recreate the stages 
of human evolution. Finally, we developed our portrait drawing 
skills and applied these to create self-portraits that were half ape 
and half us.  

It has been a great yet and your curiosity to learn fills us 
with so much pride Year 2 - all the very best in Year 3!
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Year 3
For the theme of Change Makers - GAF festival 

22, Year 3 researched the campaigner for change 
'Greta Thunberg.' She campaigns for climate 

change all over the world, sometimes in front of 
World Leaders and we think she is a very 

inspirational young lady. After learning what 
changes she wants world leaders to make, we 

looked closer to home and what changes we could 
campaign for at school. We realised that paper 

waste is huge not just in Park Lane but all over the 
world, so we decided to try and get our Head of 

School to help us make a change by recycling 
paper.  

To do this we each wrote a letter of protest and 
suggested ways that we can make a change. 

Miss Ladbury read our letters, listened to our 
suggestions, and replied in a very positive way. 

Year 3 were delighted to be told that there will be 
a recycling centre introduced to Park Lane in the 

near future due to our demands.  

We have successfully helped to make a 
change at Park Lane - well done Year 3!  



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 4
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Year 5

In Year 4 during GAF, we learned about the inspirational 
Mexican artist 'Frida Kahlo.' Frida experienced a great deal 

of pain and difficulty in her life. She suffered from Polio at 
the age of six, and was injured in a road accident when she 

was eighteen. She had to stay in bed for several months. 
Despite this, she showed real resilience and developed her 
talent in drawing and painting, focusing on self-portraits. 

She was ground-breaking in the ways she changed people's 
views of women artists and artists with disabilities. We 

painted our to own self-portraits in the style of Frida Kahlo, 
made Mexican style ponchos and performed a Mexican 

dance. We also took part in a drama workshop, and acted 
out scenes from Frida Kahlo's life. 

You've each grown wonderfully this year Year 4, we 
wish you the best as you transition to Year 5! 

Our GAF theme this year was ‘Changemakers’ and Year 5 chose 
'John Lennon' as their person. We chose him as he used his celebrity 
status to highlight the need for World Peace and he was an 
instrumental member of the Peace Movement. He was also an active 
anti-war campaigner and staged a ‘BED-in’ with his wife (Yoko Ono) 
to protest against the war in Vietnam in 1969. 

To celebrate John Lennon and his achievements to promote change, 
we were lucky to have Mr Hutt (who is a talented artist) come in and 
work with the children on sketched portraits. They looked at where 
the features of a face should go and the children produced some 
great sketches. They then used these new skills to create colour 
portraits using a variety of resources, looking at the work of other 
artists – old and modern. 

The children then listened to John Lennon’s most famous song, 
Imagine. They explored the lyrics and then created their own 
version, thinking about what they would change about the world 
today. The results were simply stunning. We collated all those ideas 
and created a class version, which we sung at the GAF. Year 5 
believe that John Lennon really was a Changemaker!  

A fantastic Year - we are sure that you will achieve 
wonderful things in Year 6! 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 6
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The Nurture Team

Throughout the Griffin Arts Festival, Year 6 have focused on our 
Change Maker: 'Martin Luther King Jr.' We explored his crucial 
work in furthering the civil rights movement in the USA, 
considered the implications for today and imagined our own 
dreams for the future. This was a rewarding experience with our 
Year 6 Griffins approaching the topics with a maturity that 
shows they will be ready for their next step into secondary in 
September. 

Year 6 developed a range of art inspired by our Change Maker 
including: art using a focal point to develop the illusion of three 
dimensions; a photography project (A Day at Park Lane), where 
pupils honed their skills and then captured life at Park Lane; 'I 
Have a Dream Too' - monologues written as an update to MLK's 
famous speech; and collaborative artworks using mixed 
mediums to create murals of MLK.  

It has been a pleasure to observe you grow and mature 
throughout your Park Lane journey - we wish you the 
very best in secondary school!

Nurture Groups have celebrated GAF week in their very own way: we went to the Riversley Park 
Museum to look at Change Makers from our town. 'George Eliot' was spotted by our Griffins as an 
Inspirational Woman and they were interested in looking at the works of art in the gallery too. 

We hope the Nurture groups have been beneficial to our Griffins  
and we look forward the new academic year with some new pupils!



 

 

 

 

Birmingham GAF 
During the Summer Term, some of our Year 5 Griffins entered an Arts 
competition to be chosen to attend the Griffin Arts Festival Experience in 
Birmingham. The selected winners - who collectively had some fantastic 
entries - went on a 3 day residential of Arts experiences. 
 
The children were exposed to many arts experiences, the first of which was a 
pottery session at Nicholas Chamberlaine school - one of our local trust 
secondary schools in Bedworth. Within the workshop, they created clay 
poppies and coral reefs before moving onto a Shakespeare Workshop with 
company Odd Socks. They had the opportunity to look at the Shakespeare 
play Macbeth. 

After an enjoyable first nights sleep, our Griffins headed off for a busy day in 
Birmingham. Their first stop was at the Botanical Gardens where they took 
part in an art workshop based around the artist Andy Goldsworthy, looking 
at using natural materials to create a piece of art. They then moved into the 
butterfly house to complete a sketching activity before finally enjoying a 
picnic on the beautiful lawns. They were surprised to be joined by a special 
visitor - one of the peacocks - who was keen to see what everyone was 
enjoying for their lunch! 

They then continued their tour of Birmingham at the Barber Institute of Fine 
Arts where they had the opportunity to learn about different painting styles 
and have a go at sketching in the style of the artist.  
Following this, they then visited the Lapworth Museum of Geology where they 
completed an arts award activity. They searched the museum for facts about 
fossils, dinosaurs and minerals. 

The following day, our Year 5 Birmingham GAF children visited the Symphony 
Hall for a jazz workshop and to learn some samba body percussion. They then 
continued their venture ardour Birmingham, even at one point bumping into 
Perry the bull - the mascot for the Commonwealth games. They had a tour of 
the Ikon gallery looking at some incredible architecture before returning to 
Nicholas Chamberlaine for the night at the proms. Their residential concluded 
with an incredible finale performance from the Ratby Co-operative band. 

During the evening, we were thrilled that Megan - one of our Year 2 
Griffins - joined us alongside her family to be presented with her 
award for her winning entry to the Griffin Schools Trust 
Monologue competition. Congratulations to Megan, once again!
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Celebration of the Arts 

Griffin Science 
Symposium

To conclude our 2 weeks of GAF activities, we invited our families onto 
school site to attend a celebration of the arts at Park Lane. We were thrilled 
with the turn out at our event and that our community were able to see our 
wonderful performances and visual art including: drumming, dancing, 
singing and gazebos filled with magnificent art.  

Thank you to all those that could join us and we hope that you 
enjoyed your afternoon!

On Wednesday 13th July, 10 of our Year 6 Griffins had the amazing 
opportunity to visit the London Science Museum as a prize for Park Lane 
coming third in this year’s Griffin Science Symposium! The children had 
the opportunity to explore all of the exhibits on offer, from space to 
medicine and Hawking to Einstein! The children also got to watch 
Antarctica in 3D at the museum’s IMAX theatre!   
Well done to all of our budding Griffin Scientists!  
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Sports Day
EYFS Sports Day  
Our Early Years Sports Day took place on Tuesday 12th July where the children 
thoroughly enjoyed taking part in various activities including: relay, long jump, 
bowling and a new introduction for 2022: the Grand National. All of our Griffins 
were enthusiastic and up for having a go at all of the events including our 
parents who supported with the Mini Griffins first ever Sports Day.  
Well done to all of our Early Years Griffins! 

KS1 Sports Day  
On Wednesday 13th July, our Sports Day continued this time for KS1 and their 
first time at the Pingles Athletics Stadium. The children loved being at the 
official athletics track and took part in various events throughout the afternoon. 
This concluded with a house relay with the winners of Year 1 being Unicus and 
Year 2 being Sappientiae.  
A fantastic effort by our KS1 Griffins! 

KS2 Sports Day  
Our final sports day of the academic year took place on Thursday 14th July 
with both our LKS2 and UKS2 at the Pingles Athletics Stadium, once 
again. This time partnered with our sister school - Race Leys. 

The children in Years 3, 4, 5 and 6 had a great time participating in 
events including: football dribbling, archery, long jump, triple jump, 
sprinting, obstacle course and many more! Years 5 and 6 also had the 
addition of a tug of war. The overall winners for years 3 and 4 at the end of 
all events were Ducis (yellow house) and the overall winners at the end of 
the UKS2 afternoon, meant Ducis were the overall house winners of sports 
day. 
Congratulations to Ducis house and to all of our KS2 Griffins! 

We are thrilled to share that Park Lane managed to retain the trophy as 
sports day champions against Race Leys which we are incredibly proud of. The 
final points were Park Lane: 3169 and Race Leys: 2608! 

Congratulations to all of our Griffins for their effort during all sports days and we 
thank our families attendance Also, a big thank you to our Year 6 head of sports, 
house captains and sports leaders for running each event. 

Finally, a huge thank you to Miss Davies and Miss Everitt for 
organising such an amazing event for children, families, and staff 
alike. Roll on next year!
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Attendance
New government guidance was issued in May 2022 about 
school attendance and how schools should manage it, and 
it is clear that the government see this as a key issue 
affecting children’s education and something they are keen 
for schools to tackle robustly.  
During the COVID pandemic, schools’ approaches to 
attendance temporarily shifted as we all tried to cope with 
the challenges such a disaster threw at us. Now that 
things are more stable, it is important that we all start the incoming 
school year in September with a positive attitude and a keenness for our children to 
be in school as much as possible.  
Your legal responsibilities are clear: you must make sure that your child attends 
regularly (and that means every day) and on time.    

The Park Lane Attendance Policy is being reviewed over the summer in the light of the 
changes in government guidance, and we will make clear what the changes in the policy are, 
what our responsibilities as a school are and what your responsibilities as parents are, when 
we issue it in the new school year to ensure that we can continue to work together on this. 

We understand that there are barriers in the way for some children that mean attendance is 
difficult, and we will support you in overcoming these issues; we ask that you 
communicate clearly, openly and honestly with us so that we know how to 
support you and your child. We need to know when your child is not going to attend 
school and the reasons for it - by 9am each day that they are absent. This means that you 
must contact us each and every day with a detailed reason for their absence. You can 
contact us in a number of ways to give us this information: by calling in on the phone, by 
emailing the office, or by sending us a message on the Teachers2Parents app (which you can 
download from phone app stores).   

As a school, we expect children to attend every day, on time, ready to sit down and learn by 
8.45am. These standards are a shared priority between our Families and School to ensure 
that our children can thrive in school. As always, we will work together to ensure that this is 
the case and please do let us know if there is anything that we can do to support you with this.  
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Today’s Learners | Tomorrow’s Leaders
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Pupil Leadership 
Team

During the Summer Term, our Year 5 Griffins were given the 
opportunity to apply for Pupil Leadership roles ahead of their 
transition to their final year at Park Lane. Our leadership team have 
great responsibility and therefore to choose the future leaders, we 
utilised the support of Griffins across the school. After all 
applicants submitted their application videos in response to the job 
descriptions, they were watched by the rest of the school. We held a 
polling day and votes were counted concluding in the following 
appointments.  

We present to you our Pupil Leadership Team for 22-23 
and are sure you will share our congratulations!
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On 22nd June, Year 1 had a great day out in the glorious sunshine at 
Twycross Zoo to explore their topic of, ‘Paws, Claws and Whiskers!’  

The children got to see first-hand lots of different animals and take 
part in various activities including: a guided tour of different animals 
and their habitats; a talk about apes and monkeys; and the newly-
built Gruffalo walk!  

While on the tour of the zoo, the children found out all about black 
and white rhinos, how they are different and what habitat they are 
from. The children also had great fun meeting some of the adorable 
penguins and learning about how they adapt to live in their 
environment.  

Finally, year one also had lots of fun exploring the Gruffalo walk 
and even got to meet the Gruffalo himself! Everybody had such a 
wonderful day and had the best time learning all about the 
animals in their topic!  
Well done, Year 1!

Houses of Parliament Trip
On the 7th June, our Year 6 Pupil Leadership Team were fortunate 
enough to attend a trip to the Houses of Parliament. During their 
trip, they were able to visit the House of Lords; had the opportunity 
to watch a debate in the House of Commons; had a tour of 
Westminster by Marcus Jones - our local MP; and also had a walk 
around sites in London such as under Admiralty Arch to 
Buckingham Palace. They thoroughly enjoyed having the chance to 
go on the tube and the experience as a whole.  

We hope have had a wonderful trip, Year 6!

Twycross Zoo
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Twinlakes Trip

Go Green Conference
This morning some of our Year 4 and 5 Griffins visited the Nuneaton 

Academy for a Go Green Conference. We discussed Eco Clubs in 
schools, climate change, waste and where it goes and future careers 
in green industries. We also explored how we can make a change in 

our schools to provide a greener environment. We had the 
opportunity to create our own eco bricks which is a fantastic 

solution for tackling plastic waste and something our Griffins 
thoroughly enjoyed doing.  

We found this whole conference very fitting with our trust wide 
theme of ‘change makers’ this year and our children have came 
away with some fantastic plans for next academic year. Keep a 

look out for the development of our Eco Club!  

Thank you to TNA for the invitation and to our 
Griffins for their incredible manners and 

enthusiasm, as always! 

Reception were lucky enough to visit Twinlakes 
during the Summer Term and had a wonderful 
experience enjoying the rides and a huge play 
area. The weather was absolutely glorious so 
everyone made the most of it!  
  
Well done to our Reception Griffins for showing 
their values throughout the day. We hope you had 
a great time!  

What a wonderful way to finish the academic 
year before you venture into year 1 - time 
certainly flies by when you’re having fun!  



 

 

 

 

Year 6 PGL

Safari Park Trip
On Monday 11th July, some of our Griffins ventured off to West 

Midlands Safari Park and had a great time meeting and greeting all 
the animals including zebras, giraffes and rhinos. They then 

enjoyed some rides before finishing off their trip with an ice lolly in 
the glorious sunshine. 

  
We hope you all had an amazing time!
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Our Year 6 Griffins had a well-deserved treat at the 
beginning of June with a trip to the Isle of Wight. This 
was a reward for their hard work and meeting Year 6 
expectations including high attendance and a positive 
attitude to learning. Whilst on the trip, the children got 
to take part in various activities including: big swing, 
sensory trail, trapeze, kayaking and even a school 
disco.  

They had the most 
amazing time as a year 
group and hopefully 
made memories that they 
will cherish forever!



 

 

Reception Open Evening

Apetito Feedback

Thank you to our families who attended our Reception Open 
Evening earlier this month. It was great to meet so many of our 
future Griffins and give them the opportunity to meet their 
classmates and teachers in preparation for September. Equally, it 
was lovely to meet our families and welcome them into our school. 

Thank you to all those who  
attended and we look  
forward to welcoming you  
officially on Wednesday  
7th September.

We were thrilled with the uptake at our taster event with our new catering provided - Apetito - 
so much so that they ran out of some of their delicious dishes. Following this, we asked our 
families to complete a short survey to collect some thoughts and were pleased that so many of 
your shared our positivity about this new venture in September.  
 
Keep your eyes peeled for our new dinner menu during the Summer break. 

“Food was lovely.” 
“My son really enjoyed the foods he 
tried.” 
“It tasted good! My daughter enjoyed 
the summer fruit crumble, sweet and 
sour chicken, ice cream and meatballs 
with rice. My daughter just loved it 
all!”
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Reading Celebration
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TT Rockstars
After a gruelling battle right till the last day, we are pleased to announce that after a week of times 
tables against other GST schools, Park Lane are the reigning champions with a school total of 
454,866 answers correct. A whopping 80,000 ahead of second place. Well done to all of our 
Griffins who took part and battled to add to our score!  

Our top 3 most valuable players in school are announced below all with a staggering amount of 
correct answers each. What a huge contribution to our total from the 3 of you! 
1. Ranveer (5MQ) - 31,589 correct answers 
2. Tairons (5MQ) - 28,605 correct answers  
3. Sean (6SM) - 16,630 correct answers. 

Please also find our top 3 rockstars per class:  
2LE - Marcus 
2MW - Jagraj, Skye and Alfie  
3CW - Jayden N, Ruby H and William R 
3JG - Mithus, Lucy and Poppy C 
4GL - Archie, Zaye and Koji 
4SN - Ruby C, Alfie W and Jamie 
5MQ - Ranveer, Tairons and Harry 
5EG - Ruben, Paris and Henry  
6SM - Sean, Hatice and Emerson  
6AB - Dalton, Frankie and Jack T 

Thank you to all players and roll on next years competitions!  

We are thrilled to announce that a number of our Griffins entered a Trust-
Wide competition and have won prizes due to the quality of the work that 
has been submitted. All of our Y5 and Y6 children submitted a 500-word 
story to the Trust about a subject of their choice. It is with great pleasure 
that we can share the following names and prizes: 

 
1. Emerson (Y6) - 2nd Place with her story of 
'The Changemaking Dragon.' 
2. Annija-Keita (Y6) - Highly Commended with her story of  'A 
Saviour.' 
3. Sandra (Y5) - Highly Commended with her story of 'Little 
Different.' 
4. Dominic (Y6) - Highly Commended with his story of 'The Story of 
the Legendary Potato!' 
 
All of these Griffins will be receiving a special prize in due course!
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On Friday 15th July, our Year 6 Griffins had their 
masquerade prom to complete their final year at 
Park Lane! We were astonished by some our 
entrances including sports cars, a tractor, a pick-up 
truck, limousine, camper van and even a motorbike 
escort! All of our Griffins looked amazing and really 
dressed for the occasion.  

At the end of the evening, the Griffins votes 
for prom king and queen were counted and 
revealed that our Prom King for 22 was 
Jacobi and our Prom Queen was Lucy. 

Year 6 Prom



02476382924 @plprimaryschool
admin2636@ 
welearn365.com

Park Lane Primary School 

Park Lane, Nuneaton, Warwickshire, CV10 8NL 

Term Dates for 22-23'

Please note that all dates 
are subject to change 
and we have 3 inset days 
left to set. Children 
return on Wednesday 
7th September following 
the Summer break.


